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July 3, 2014
Dear National Contact Points
[bookmark: _GoBack]	On behalf of the Arctic SDI Secretariat, I am pleased to invite you to our first National Contact Points meeting. It will be held in Ottawa from October 14 to 15th, 2014. 
Under our new governance model the National Contact Points, in conjunction with the Working Groups, are responsible for preparing materials for the Board and to consult with their respective Board Members as needed. 
A package of Arctic SDI materials will be circulated after the Strategy and Operational Policy Working Group meetings that are being held in Reykjavík during the first week of September. 
On behalf of the Arctic Spatial Data Infrastructure, I would like to welcome you to Ottawa in October.

Yours truly,
Cameron Wilson
Government of Canada / Gouvernement du Canada
Natural Resources Canada / Ressources naturelles Canada 
Canada Centre for Mapping and Earth Observation
Le Centre canadien de cartographie et d'observation de la Terre 
560 rue Rochester Street
Ottawa, Ontario
Canada 
K1A 0E4

tel/tél: +01-613-759-1996
cell +01-613-404-2465
fax/télécopieur: +01-613-759-6450
email / courriel: Cameron.Wilson@nrcan-rncan.gc.ca
Skype: cameron.wilson16
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